
We need to switch off power in your area for about six hours to 

install aviation markers on our recently repaired overhead crossing 

above Dodd Narrows. The work requires the use of a helicopter 

and is weather dependent. To keep our crews and the public safe, 

power must be switched off while we complete this important 

work.

Where: Gabriola and Mudge Island

When: Sunday, December 11, 2016 

Time:  9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

To protect your equipment from damage during the outage, 

please turn off all lights, electric heaters, major appliances and 

unplug all electronics. We’ll restore power as soon as we can.

Visit bchydro.com/outages or call 1 800 BCHYDRO  

(1 800 224 9376) for more information.
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